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Enough is enough.  Oregon government and especially ODOT has been on a 

downward trajectory for decades.  There is not enough money in the world that can 

fix problems that government have no desire to fix.  Oregon has become a 

disappointing example of why more money never fixes problems.  When you throw 

more money at a problem and the problem only gets worse, then you should, at 

some point, be able to connect the dots and see that lack of funding was never the 

problem.  Oh wait, you already knew that....  and THAT is the real problem. 


